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3401 Park Ave. Faribault, MN 55021 p|507.331.1400 f|507.334.0243 www.faribaultfoods.com
URGENT FOOD RECALL:
 S&W White Beans, 15 OZ.
October 15th, 2018
Dear Valued Customer:

This letter is to inform you that Faribault Foods, Inc. is recalling the following product due to undeclared sulfites (allergen) in the product:

	Product
	Lot Number
	Distribution Dates

	S&W White Beans, 15 oz.
	Best By AUG 23 2020 1310F2 236 17  XXXX
	May 2018 through October 2018


This recall covers the specific production code listed above and was distributed under the S&W Brand label.
This product was shipped to you in the date range from end of May 2018-October 12th, 2018.  This voluntary recall covers a specific production code manufactured at the facility located in Faribault, MN with can code “Best By AUG 23 2020 1310 F2 236 17 XXXX (time stamp).”  This Lot Number/Production Code can be found on the bottom of the can.   

People who have an allergy or severe sensitivity to sulfites run the risk of serious or life-threatening allergic reaction if they consume this product.  No illnesses have been reported to date.  The recall was initiated after it was discovered via consumer feedback that the contents in the can are garbanzo beans and were mislabeled as white beans.  Subsequent investigation indicates the problem was caused by a temporary breakdown in the company’s packaging processes.  

To implement this recall, please take the following actions:

1. Immediately examine your inventory and quarantine product subject to recall.

2. Immediately discontinue use and distribution of the identified lot number.  A credit memo will be issued covering the quantity of your product returned.

3. Affected product that you place under quarantine will be recovered by our contracted service RQA, Inc.  Once you have the product placed under quarantine you shall call RQA, Inc. at 630-512-0011 ext. 120 to arrange a date and time to execute retrieval.
4. If you have further distributed this product, please identify those customers and notify them at once of this product recall.  Your notification to your customers should include a copy of this recall notification letter dated October 15th, 2018.

This recall should be carried out to the retail level.

Your assistance is appreciated.  I apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call Faribault Foods, Inc. at 1-800-211-0600 (Monday-Friday from 8am to 5pm CST) or email k.sevcik@faribaultfoods.com.
This recall is being made with the knowledge of the Food and Drug Administration.
Pamela Hutton
Director of Quality

Faribault Foods, Inc.
